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Upcoming 1B: City survey seeks feedback on COVID road use changes 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

The City of Vancouver is seeking publ ic feedback on the temporary road rea llocation measures that were 
implemented in response to the COVID-19 pandemic (e.g. slow streets, temporary patios, pop-up plazas). The 
survey will be live EOD today and run unti l Sept. 6, 2020. We w ill be notifying the public about the survey through 
a media bulletin and via City socia l media channels starting tomorrow. To take the survey, or for more 
information, visit vancouver.ca/makingstreetsforpeople 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873.7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 

E 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




